
FEMINIST  MAJORITY  WARNS  OF
CATHOLIC MAJORITY
Eleanor Smeal, president of the Feminist Majority, is warning

her members that if Samuel Alito becomes a Supreme Court
Justice, “the majority of the Court would be Roman Catholics,
which would underrepresent other religions, not to mention

nonbelievers.”

Catholic  League  president  Bill  Donohue  replied  to  her  as
follows:

“Smeal didn’t whine when Jewish nominee Stephen Breyer was
slated  to  join  Jewish  Justice  Ruth  Bader  Ginsburg  on  the
Supreme  Court.   No,  it’s  only  when  we  have  too  many
(practicing) Catholics that people like her complain.  Indeed,
even if Alito gets on the bench, there will be a greater
disproportion  of  Jewish  justices  than  Catholic  justices:
Catholics  are  25  percent  of  the  population  and  would
constitute 55 percent of the Justices if Alito is confirmed;
Jews are 1 percent of the population and already comprise 22
percent of the Justices.

“Smeal  is  no  stranger  to  anti-Catholicism.   She  was  once
arrested  outside  the  Vatican  embassy  in  Washington  while
protesting the visit of Pope John Paul II to the U.S.  And she
has joined with other bigots to protest outside the Vatican
Mission in New York.

“Smeal  should  swallow  her  own  medicine  and  disband  the
Feminist Majority immediately—it is an affront to men who feel
underrepresented in her organization and to the majority of
women who refuse to identify themselves as feminists.”
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